
 

Prerequisite Course 
 

 
Pre-evaluation of Prerequisite Course Work A final evaluation and verification for accuracy will be completed 

after the admissions application is received. 

Name/Application #   

Phone #   

Email  

Entry Term:   
 

 
 
Course # 

 
 

Exact Course Title 

Lab 
Included 

Virtual/In 
Person 

QTR/SEM 
Circle One 

Units|Grade 

Completion 
Date & Year 

(or expected) 

Name of 
College/Universit

y (do NOT 
abbreviate) 

 
 

State 

English Composition 
6 semester or 8 quarter 
units 

       

        

        

General Biology or 
Zoology with lab 
Minimum of 8 Semester 
Units or 12 Quarter Units 
(Must be full-year course 
sequence) 

       

        

        

General (Inorganic) 
Chemistry with lab 
Minimum of 8 Semester 
Units or 12 Quarter Units 
(Must be full-year course 
sequence) 

       

        

        

General Physics 
with lab Minimum of 8 
Semester Units or 12 
Quarter Units (Must be 
full-year course 
sequence) 

       

        

        



Course # Exact Course 
Title 

Lab 
Included 
Virtual/In 

Person 

QTR/SEM 
Circle one 

Units|Grade 

Completion Date 
& Year 

(or expected) 

Name of 
College/University 

(do NOT abbreviate) 

State 

Organic Chemistry 
with lab Required: 3 
semester or 4 quarter 
units 

       

        

        

General Microbiology 
or Bacteriology with 
lab Required: 3 semester or 4 
quarter units 

       

        

Human Anatomy 
Required: 3 semester or 4 
quarter units 

       

        

Human Physiology 
Required: 3 semester or 4 
quarter units 

       

        

Biochemistry 
Required: 3 semester or 4 
quarter units 

       

        

Statistics Required: 3 
semester or 4 quarter 
units 

       

        

Calculus Required: 3 
semester or 4 quarter 
units 

       

        

Psychology Required: 3 
semester or 4 quarter 
units 

       

        

 


